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Hello Mustang Faculty, 
During this COVID-19 break in our traditional classroom environments, Norco Online 
offers weekly newsletters designed to quickly highlight the news, resources and tips for 
you in this online transition. This week’s edition is full of amazing content. Enjoy! 
 
ASCCC NEWS 
The Academic Senate of the California Community Colleges will host a series of small 
group discussions related to online education over the next two weeks from April 15-24. 
Visit their Program page for details. Topics include counseling online, DSPS online, 
incarcerated education online, laboratory modifications, public safety, online teaching 
(disciplinary focus groups), and more. We hope you will benefit from these Statewide 
opportunities to see what your colleagues are doing in their virtual environments to 
promote access, equity and success. 
 
BREAKING NEWS! 
Help is an email away! Faculty may request additional support with online course 
design and instruction from an additional instructor or mentor. Although you may not be 
in an Improvement of Instruction cycle, our current campus closure opens access to 
every course. This may be terrific news for faculty new to online education. Please 
complete the online request for additional instruction on the RCCD Distance Education 
Faculty Forms page.  
 
CURRICULUM NEWS 
Since online education is possible in your discipline, you may want to know more about 
Distance Education curriculum. Please consider attending via Zoom an information 
session on Monday, April 13th from 3:00pm - 4:00pm hosted by the California Community 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F5tmSTP640qOzHf
https://www.rccd.edu/admin/ed_services/de/Pages/forms.aspx
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/202927695
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organize or allow self-assigning of small groups in the People page of Canvas to assign 
students study buddies or conversation partners.  
  
H – Holding regular weekly or bi-weekly office hours to communicate with students, to 
answer questions and to reassure students you care. Your students enjoy hearing your 
voices in more ways than lecturing. That’s why most signed up for a classroom setting in 
which you speak often. Now that we are online only, set aside time to talk to students in 
Pronto, TechSmith Relay or Zoom.  
 
I – Inbox offers private or small group conversations outside the course content which is 
great for more intimate discussions. On campus, office hours allow students to disclose 
their challenges to you in full confidentiality. Discussion boards are not the best place 
for this to occur in the online classroom. Use Canvas Inbox to identify students who are 
not logging in or whose performance has shown a decline in vigor. You may choose 
their name or choose a small group of students’ names in the Messages and let t 
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